League of Women Voters of Decatur
Report of informal meeting of some board members, 10/19/78,
at 1:00 pemes at Westminster Church,

‘&H At 1330 pem., after waiting a half hour for a quorum to attive,
e group presnt (including President Karen Jensen, Sue Marshall,
Barbara Brown, Margaret Campbell, Beth Oldweiler and Betty Jacobsen)
decided to hold an informal discussion of league matters. Since no
quorum was present, no regular meeint could be held and no business
matters decided.

Sue Marshall, the treasurer, gave the following information:

Balance Sept.1 981,89
Sept. income 950,00
Oct. income 40,00

990.00 990,00

1971.89
Sept. expenses 150,50

Oct. Expenses 86,45
236495 :_2_3%_.22_
1734.9

Balance Oct. 19

Sue also told us that there are now 60 paid members. TFhere have
been member contributions amounting to $275.00. She also commented that
we hsve about $2405.00+ on hand, have budgeted $3,200,00+, and are
spending a lot. We are $800.00 short.,

Membership was checked and new addresses recorded,

Plans for the candidates' meeting on the following day were checked
M1 Beth Oldweiler.

Few reports could be made, since chairpersons were absent, but
Margaret Campbell filgdeus in on the Observer Corps workers:

Library Board: Shirley Mooore

City Council: Dee Meyerson

School District #61: Marion Winter

Macon County Board: Margaret Campbell

Decatur Sanitary District: Kathy Sorensen

Human Resources Council: Diane Basten and Barb Minich

Each of those present agreed to call 2 other board members on the
llonday before the November board meeting to remind them of its date and
time,

Betty Jacobsen, Secretary




